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A\  STUDENT PICK
,E up
" CHANGES

We are trying something
different to try and make our
pick up and town student
dismissals safer.

We are finding the dismissal
prior to busses, to be unsafe
and want to ensure the safety
of your children.

If you are doing a pick up and
would like your son/ daughter
prior to bus dismissal you will
need to come to the north
doors of the school to pick
them up.
Please note that town students
will not be dismissed until the
busses have pulled away.

Thanks for your cooperation
with this change.

Upcoming dates: October 29th, 2018
Monday, Oct 29 ~ Farm to School Fundraising Forms being sent home -
today, one per family. — Return all forms by Nov.9th .

Tuesday, Oct. 30 ~ UNESCO Lunch |2-1pm for parents and public.

Wednesday, Oct. 31 ~ Halloween, Parent Group Hosted Halloween Lunch, costume parade,
and just a reminder that any weapons that go with costumes should be
left at home.

Last day for collecting bags for Bag It Up Manitoba.

RETAKES: School retakes are on Friday, November 2nd at Erickson Elementary
School. Parents are responsible to transport their child or children to and from the

school. Please be there by {1:00am.

Looking Ahead...November:

Thursday, November 8th ~ Remembrance Day Service @:00pm OES gym.
Friday, November 16th: Onanole Parent Group Hosting a Games Night.
Thurs & Fri, November 22nd & 23rd ~ Parent Teacher Int

Onanole Parent Group Message: HA.LOWEEN HoT LUNCH

y«  As part of our school hot lunch program this year the

parent group will be providing a complimentary hot

dog lunch for all of the students on October 31st. All

. students will enjoy this Halloween lunch party

[ S together in the gym. All students are asked to bring
their own plate, cup, and cutlery.

We ask that each family please provide one snack food
item to be shared at this event. Each snack does not have to be
enough to feed all the kids. With each family contributing one snack
item there will be plenty for everyone. Some examples of snack items
are veggie tray, fruit tray, cheese/crackers, olives, pickles, dessert
items, pretzels, chips. Please have your contribution at the school

by 11:00am on October 31st.

Thank you for your support of the Halloween Fiesta.



KINDERGARTEN

Hey everyone! Tomorrow we will be
having our Halloween party. We will
be having a parade through the
classrooms at 1:00 to show off our
costumes. The Grade 7 and 8's are
planning some fun Halloween activi-
ties for the kids to do. Thank you to
the parents who have volunteered to
bring snacks. Have a great week every-
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Once again the Kindergarteners and Grade 1/2 class
enjoyed decorating the library with fierce pumpkins
and toasty ghosties. They all did a fantastic job!!
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( Reminder~Library Days
Day 1 Grade 3/4

Day 2 Kindergarten
Day 5 Grade 5/6

MARK YOUR CALENDAR’S

~Family Game Night™
Hosted by the parent group
Friday, November 16th
6:30-8:30pm, Onanole School
Bring a favorite board or card game to
play with others. Parents must
accompany children for the event.

Grade 1/2

With Halloween around the corner the students have
been busy doing some “Monster Writing”. They have
been listening for descriptive “wow” words during
read- a-louds of Halloween books and are learning to
use some of these words in their daily writing.

In Math the Gradel’s are learning new games to
practice their doubles and adding 2 to numbers. The
Grade 2’s have been busy learning some problem
solving strategies and will be introduced to a new
game about even and odd numbers this week.

In Social Sciences we read The Important Book by
Margaret Wise Brown and will be using her format of
writing to write a class book about our community.
Next week we will be starting a Science Unit on
“Solids. Liquids and Gasses”. This is always a fun unit
where the students will learn to work in groups as they
conduct a variety of science investigations.

Day 6 Grade 1/2
\_ J

z;ww On Wednesday,
» Oct. 31st the

R OK'IKERT N students will be
- treated to a

“hotdog”-“pot
. luck” style

Halloween lunch by parents. Please read message
from Onanole Parent Group on the first page to
parents for donation ideas. All students are asked to
bring a plate, cup, and cutlery as well. At 1:00 we will
be having our annual costume parade followed by
community group activities organized by the Grade
7/8 class.

HAPPY HALLOWEEN! Mrs. Sansom




Grade 3/4

Grade 5/6

Happy almost Halloween! Tuesday is our UNESCO
Lunch at school. This is a fundraising lunch for
parents and community members to attend. On
Wednesday students are welcome to dress up all
day for Halloween. Just a reminder that any
weapons that go with costumes should be left at
home. The Parent Council will be providing lunch
for students on Halloween Day. There will be a
costume parade at 1:00pm.

We are discussing our Week One of our BIG LIFE
JOURNALS today. Most students did bring them
in and participated in our sharing circle. These
students also got Week Two's Journal Buddy
Activities. This journal should be coming back
complete every Monday. Please look through the
journal to ensure that students completed all
components and did their best work.

We are in our last two days of Bag It Up Manitoba,
so if you have a collection of bags around that you
would like to get recycled please bring them in
ASAP.

Have a great week.
Jennifer Workman
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| hope everyone had a great weekend. We would like
to thank the Onanole Fire Department for the
stations they ran with the kids last Monday, and
Rebecca and Susan from Climate Change Connection
for their climate change presentation last Friday. We
have the Halloween hot dog lunch and activities this
Wednesday, and we’ll do our count for Bag It Up
Manitoba Friday.

Here’s what we’re up to in class:
ELA — Literacy Choices, Story Writing, & Novel Stud-
ies

Math — Multiplication Quiz & Introduce  Division
Science — New Unit “Air & Flight”
Social Studies — New Unit “Manitoba Becomes

a Province”
P.E. & Health — Volleyball, Low Organized Games &
Creating Games

REMINDERS:

Multiplication Quiz — Tuesday
TUSC — Wednesday

Story - Friday

Remembrance Service — November 8
TUSC — November 8

Have a great week.
S. Stephenson

Have great week.
S. Stephenson

REMINDERS

Only three days left for collecting bags for
Bag It Up Manitoba. Drop off is anytime
during school hours.
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Manitoba Public Insurance has sent reflective
Halloween Bags to the school. They have been
distributed to each class from K-8 and will be
sent home this week for Halloween.




Grade 7/8 News...

What a lovely turn in the weather, hopefully it
will keep up for a little bit longer.
Around the Classroom:

Math 7: we have just started our unit on
fractions, we will be looking at the differences
between wholes, halves, thirds, quarters, etc...

Math 8: looking at how to divide fractions using
various methods, before applying it to order
operations.

Science: wrapping up our unit on Fluids looking at

buoyancy and how we can alter the buoyancy of a

fluid and a solid. Final assessment will be late next
week.

Social Studies: looking at the similarities and
differences that exist between civilizations and
societies. Then will look into examining hunter/

gatherer and agrarian societies.

French: working with our new clothing vocabulary
to explain what we shop for and why.

Health: continuing to discuss ways to keep
healthy and clean during puberty, and looking at
the social and emotional changes teenagers go
through.

Have a great week, trick or treat!
Mrs. Tyschinski

/Jr. High Volleyball New)

We will be having
practices at noon on
Thursday and Friday this
week.

A schedule will be sent
home Friday.
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ELA- Students all completed their book shares last
week. Over the next two weeks we will be starting a
read aloud book — Refugee by Alan Gratz in Readers
Workshop. We plan to connect with other classrooms
as we study this literature as well as a new refugee
family that is being sponsored in the area.

Art- We will be looking at the principles of design
this week, finishing up our 1 point perspective
drawings and starting a pointillism project.

PE- reminder to students to ensure that they come
prepared for each class with their PE clothes. All
students are required to change for PE.

We will be continuing with our study of volleyball
this week

A huge thank you to Rebecca Kingdon and Susan
with Climate Change Connection for their
presentations in the grade 5-8 classes. We will be
formulating an action plan for the year around
sustainability over the next two weeks. It was so
lovely to have more OES alumni back to be one of
our teachers.
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Spirit Groups — This year we changing our communi-
ty groups and named them after the spirit animals:
Each of the animals are representative of a Teaching:
Wisdom, Love, Respect, Humility, Courage, Hones-
ty , Truth. The groups will be taking turns to teach
each other about their teaching.

Have a great week!
Mrs. Ryznar

Climate Change Connection
presentations for grade 5-8 classes.



